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Comments: Please DO NOT approve the purchase and expansion of  Holland Lake Lodge.  It is one of the few

places remaining that is accessible to Montanans without the big resort hovering in the background.  This pristine

lake and forest around it cannot support a resort of this type.  It would be devastating to the ecosystem in so

many ways.  DO NOT allow another piece of Montana to be sold away!!!  Keep our forests and lakes wild and

accessible to all.


